APPENDIX D(5)

Licensing Team REDACTED
Melton Borough Council

Parkside

Station Approach
Burton Street

Meiton Mowbray

LE13 1GH

Melton Baroug:

29 MAY 2019

]

Dear Sir/Madame

Re: Proposed Langer Quad & Karting Centre Music Event 26th October.

I should like to lodge concerns regarding the licensing for this event,
The numbers involve suggest three areas of concern especially for the village of Harby close

by.

* Noise, low base sounds travel some distance andin a working village many may wish
to sleep before 23.30hrs. Furtherore we appreciate the quiet of the countryside as
do visitors.

* Theincrease in traffic through and around the village could be severe and may cause
safety issues.

® At an event of this nature there could arise instances of an antisocial nature, again
Harby is a small quiet village and one cannot be sure that the organizers can ensure
that the event does not impinge on the well being of those living in Harby.

I hope these points will be taken into consideration by the licensing authority.

Yours faithfully

REDACTED





